
12/06/2020 

MRS Gabrielle Smith 
14 Hakea Ave AVE 
Frenchs Forest NSW 2086 
gabrielle.smith@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0484 - 7335 / 1152473 Hakea Avenue FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

RE: DA2020/0484

I am requesting an extension for the close of submissions for this DA as there has been 
insufficient time for consultation between the local community and Northern Cemeteries. The 
first community consultation session regarding this development is being held on Thursday 18 
June at 10am, the day prior to the closing of submissions. As this is a work day, myself and 
many of the neighbours cannot attend. I have written to them about changing the time however 
was told that 'that is when the presenters are available'. Seems like there is a real lack of 
genuine interest to consult with the local residents and community. Previously to this forum 
meeting letter (dated 9 June), we have only received a marketing flyer about the features of the 
proposed chapel. I therefore think it is imperative that the local community be properly 
consulted on such a significant development. 

Kind Regards
Gabrielle Smith

Sent: 12/06/2020 2:57:39 PM
Subject: Online Submission


